
From: John-Jozef (JJ) I Proczka <john-jozef.proczka@phoenix.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 12:49 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: RE: Provide your thoughts about the IECC 
 
Code Council Board, 
 
Energy requirements are very similar to the inclusion of accessibility and sound transmission in I-codes. 
None are the domain of public safety. Energy requirements should be treated in the same manner as 
accessibility and sound transmission. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 

 
 

City of Phoenix 

 
John-Jozef “JJ” Proczka, Structural Plans Engineer 
Technical Lead – Structural/IBC 
Office: 602-534-7329  
E-mail: john-jozef.proczka@phoenix.gov 

► Planning & Development Department 
Building Official Division 
200 West Washington Street 
Phoenix, AZ 85003 
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